
 

 

  

 

Tuesday, 19 November 2024 

 

RE: CESSATION OF CRUSHING NOTICE  

Based on an expected final crush of 1.55 million tonnes, forecast factory throughputs, no 

further rain disruptions and planned transfers between mill areas, harvesting in the 

Kalamia Mill area is currently expected to finish on Wednesday 4 December 2024. 

 

All cane is to be delivered to the siding by 4pm on this date. 

 

For more information, please see the attached Cessation of Crushing Notice. 

 

On behalf of our team, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your efforts 

throughout the 2024 season. 

 

Best regards 

 

JOHN TAIT 

Burdekin Cane Supply Manager  
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